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7 MARCH 1968 VOL. V., NO. 20 
University of San Diego Archives 

OFFICIAL UNIVERSITY ACTIVITIES 

March 8 12:20 .. Dr. Ernest Morin leads discussion on Pueblo Incident­
presented by International Relations Club • Room 15 

2:30 p. m. - Baseball Game - USD vs. Los Angeles State -
at Los Angeles 

6:00 p. m. - ASB Hayride - front of College for Men 

9 12 :00 p. m. - Baseball game - USD vs. Whittier .. at Whittier 

11 Vista will be recruiting at USD 

12 7:00 p. m. - Folk Concert - College for Men, Main Floor 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

Saturday, April 27, the College for Men will hold a "College Day," designed 
primarily for prospective students and their parents, but welcoming also 
our own students and their families. An informal program from 1 :30 -
4:30 p. m. will offer an opportunity to discuss academic and financial matters 
with members of the faculty and administration, and other aspects of college 
life, with our present students. All the members of the faculty are asked 
to mark this day on their r,alendai~s and to plan to be available. 

Approval is hereby given to the following recommendations of the Academic 
Standards Committee: 

1. Committee on Academic Standards and Honors 
It is under stood that the greater part of a student's work 
in the first two years of college will be preparatory 
and prerequisite to the mature work of upper division 
courses. Where the necessary prerequisite training 
has resulted in a basic proficiency, subject to the 
written approval of the Chairman of the Department 
in which the course i, offered, a freshman or a 
sophomore may enroll at any time in an upper division 
course and receive upper division credit. 

(continued on page 2) 
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Effective for all students, starting with the Fall 
Semester, 1968, the College for Men will no longer 
have the general requirement that each student 
must have a minor. However, an individual 
department may still require a program of courses 
which produces a minor in another area, and any 
student may elect to take a Minor. Such Minors 
are to consist of 5 courses, of which at least 2 
must be upper division courses. The student 1 s 
transcript will recognize the attainment of a Minor. 

COMMITTEE ON THE EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM 

The Committee on the Educational Program has agreed upon the following 
recommendation: approval is given to the concept of adopting specific 
majors and/or minors offered at a College with whom we have reciprocal 
course agreement which entails the listing of the courses and the related 
faculty of that College in our catalog, with consideration given to the 
following factors: (1) coordination of calendars; (2) extension of reciprocal 
course agreement for a time appropriate for this purpose; (3) concern of 
the faculty to be cross-listed; (4) approval of the specific majors and/or 
minors by the Committee on the Educational 1?rogram and the Curriculum 
Committee. The Committee also voted that they would not act on any of 
the specific majors and/ or minors until the current question of coordination 
of calendars has been solved. 

OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATIVE VICE PRESIDENT 

New Faculty Office Locations: 
Fr. Patron, ext. 75, Office: 2nd floor, former ASB Office. 
Fr. Hanley, ext. 75, Office: 2nd floor, former ASB Office. 
Fr. Kanda, ext. 74, Office: 1st floor, near Lark Cafeteria. 
Dr. Valois, ext. 74, Office: 1st floor, near Lark Cafeteria. 
Dr. Reck, ext. 74, Office: 1st floor, near Lark Cafeteria. 
Mr. Closson, ext. 67, Office: 3rd floor. 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

Official class lists which reflect "drops" and "adds" through March 6 
will be distributed to the Faculty on Monday, March 11. Deficiency 
notice forms will also be distributed at that time. Deficiency notices 
will be due in the Registrar's office by 4:30 p. m. Wednesday, March 13. 

(continued on page 3) 
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CHEMISTRY DEPARTMENT 

"Comments on Science for Non-Scientists" will be the topic discussed 
by Dr. Charles Perrin of U. C. S. D. at the College for Women Student 
Lounge on Friday, March 8, at 4:00 p. m. The talk is aimed primarily 
at the faculty and is sponsored by the Chemistry Department. 

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

Agenda for meeting to be held Thursday, March 7, 12:00 Noon in Room 208: 
1. General Education requirement in English. 
2. Proposed modifications in the curriculum for Biology majors. 
3. Report of the Subcommittee concerning the General Culture requirement. 

FACULTY BULLETIN 

The deadline for news to go in the March 14 Faculty News Bulletin is Noon, 
Wednesday, March 13. 
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